
 

 

IWUF-ADC-2022-62 

April 29, 2023 
  

To: IWUF Members 

Re: HYX 16th WWC Regulations 

Dear President, 

Dear Secretary General, 

Dear Wushu Family, 

 

Greetings from IWUF. 

 

On behalf of President Mr. Gou Zhongwen, we together with the organizing 

committee USAWKF, extend our warmest invitation to you that the HYX 16th World 

Wushu Championships, which will be held in Fort Worth, Texas, United States of 

America from November 14 to 20, 2023. 

 

The World Wushu Championships (WWC) is the official world championship event 

that is hosted by the International Wushu Federation. First held in 1991, the WWC 

takes place biennially and is the official pinnacle championships of the IWUF, 

featuring the highest competitive level within the sport of wushu. The World Wushu 

Championships features taolu and sanda competition for both men and women. The 

World Wushu Championships also coincides with the IWUF’s congress. This year, 

the United States of America Wushu-Kungfu Federation (USAWKF) is responsible 

for the organization of the HYX 16th WWC, we can assure you that IWUF and 

USAWKF will together make the championships convenient and impressive to you. 

 

Attached. Please find the regulations for HYX 16th WWC. Please note that all 

preliminary entries must be submitted through the IWUF Online Registration System 

by 24:00 on August 1st, 2022. 

 

We are looking forward to meeting you in Texas. 

 

Best regards, 

 
Zhang Qiuping 

Secretary General, IWUF 


